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Dear Parents:
Welcome to Grade 4!  I am so excited to be teaching your child this year.  We are going to have a fantastic year.
In an effort to keep good communication between home and school, I update our teacher page regularly, please watch for updates and view the projects we work on. http://gretnagreen.nbed.nb.ca/class/mrs-simmons
We also Tweet everyday!  You can follow us on Twitter at  @GG3SS.  We would love for you to communicate with us regularly.

As a school, teachers purchase school supplies for students, and parents pay a $50.00 school supply fee. In addition to this fee, if possible, could you please send in two boxes of Kleenex with your child.

Please note the changes to our cafeteria this year, as outlined on our school website.  THERE WILL BE NOT CAFETERIA SERVICES THE FIRST WEEK OF SCHOOL.
Homework – Your child will be required to keep a daily of log of reading.  As well, I will be sending home multiplication facts for your child to memorize. The goal is to have all of the multiplication facts memorized by the end of Grade 4.

That is all the homework that will be required of your child.  If I feel your child might benefit from extra Math work, I will send it home with them.  Also, if you would like your child to have extra work, please let me know and I will provide it.

Your child will also have Pre-Intensive French this year.  This will mean 30 minutes/day of French which will be taught by Madame Dickson.
I welcome any suggestions and all communication from home and I look forward to meeting everyone at Meet the Teacher night.  My contact information is below.  Do not hesitate to contact me.  
*Please do not email me changes for the “ end of the day transportation home” for your child.  There are many days that I do not have time to check my email until after the children leave for the day. *

Home – 778-8130
 School – 778-6099
Email – Carolyn.simmons@nbed.nb.ca
Twitter - @Simmonscar
Yours in Education,

Mrs. Carolyn Simmons 

September Important Date:

Meet The Teacher – Thursday, September 11 @6:00

Photo Day Wednesday, September 17th

Terry Fox/Walking School Bus – Friday, September 26 @7:30 Northumberland Square Mall
